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Supervisors of the Checklist  

 

The Supervisors of the Checklist,  Harriet Cady, Gloria Riel, and Diana Allard,  met on Monday,  October 

9, 2017 to discuss the next year’s budget.  It was decided that the budget proposed by Harriet Cady,  in 

the amount of $3836. , should be approved.  

 

We also worked on updating the Checklist as appropriate according to death notices, new voters, and 

voters who had moved from Deerfield.  All additions and removals were approved by the Supervisors.  

 

Submitted by Diana Allard  


